District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

April 19,2004

Re: Sculpture Hill Project
To whom it may concern:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on April 8, 2004, Advisory Neighborhood
Commission 6A voted to provide this letter of support for the Sculpture Hill Project organized by Ms.
Anya Zmudzka Sattler of ArtGarden Design.

The Sculpture Hill Project will feature artists from the greater Washington area in a public display of
sculpture in the front yards of homes along East Capitol Street between the Capitol and Lincoln Park.
This public art show is scheduled to take place from May to September of 2004.

Although front yards on Capitol Hill are cared for by individual homeowners, they are also designated as
public space per District law with various permit requirements. The ANC asks that the District
government assist Ms. Sattler to ensure that proper permits are secured for this event.

Respectfully yours,

oo it

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A



